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An old church in Granada is officially transferred to the
Russian Orthodox community

January 23, 2021, a ceremony of the official transfer of the 16th century church of St. Bartholomew to
the local Russian Orthodox community took place in Granada, Spain. 

 The agreement on the transfer was signed in furtherance of accords reached at the meeting of
Archbishop Nestor of Madrid and Lisbon, a hierarch of the Russian Orthodox Church, with His
Excellency Francisco Javier Martinez Fernández, the Archbishop of Granada, on October 13. 

 The transfer ceremony began after the divine service at St. Bartholomew church celebrated by
Archbishop Nestor. Archpriest Andrei Kordochkin, secretary of the diocesan administration, archpriest
Maksim Prikhodko, archpriest Mikhail Ustimenko, and deacon Gleb Zaika concelebrated. 

 At the ceremony, Archbishop Nestor expressed profound gratitude to Archbishop Francisco Javier
Martinez Fernández for his assistance to the local parish of the Russian Orthodox Church in getting the



place for worship. 
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  Source: website of the diocese of Spain-Portugal 

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/60333/
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